

January 9, 2020

Mr. Antonio Perez Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee 809 N Broadway 3rd Fl PO Box 324 Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Perez:

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Greater Milwaukee Foundation Board has approved a grant of \$511,000.00 to Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee for 2019 drawndown. Payment for this grant has been transferred via ACH to the account you specified to the Foundation. Confirmation of this transaction has been sent via e-mail to the person designated by your organization as the ACH contact.

This grant was made from the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee Endowment Fund at the Foundation and was recommended by the advisers to that fund.

We ask that in your publications and correspondence, you refer to this as a grant from the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee Endowment Fund at the Greater Milwaukee Foundation. When listing more than one grant, please use the following format:

Greater Milwaukee Foundation Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee Endowment Fund (other funds)

If you have any questions, please call Mark Maurice, Philanthropic Adviser, who is responsible for managing this grant. For payment related questions, please contact Wendy Ponting and reference grant #20194528, dated 12/30/19.

Sincerely yours,

Ellen M. Gilligan President & CEO

P.S. In keeping with IRS regulations, no material benefits will be received in exchange for this gift.

Board of Directors David J. Kundert, Chair · Jacqueline Herd-Barber, Vice Chair · Wendy Reed Bosworth · Pedro Colón · David J. Drury · Susan Ela · Thomas W. Florsheim Jr. · Cecelia Gore · Paul J. Jones · Dale Kent · Gregory S. Marcus · Darryl D. Morin · Cory L. Nettles · Greg Oberland · Marie L. O'Brien · Mary Ellen Stanek · Derek L. Tyus · Gregory M. Wesley President & CEO Ellen M. Gilligan